G E N D E R - C O NS U L T A N T s

P.O. Box 1224, Station A, Toronto, Ontario, Canada MSW 1G7

Rupert & [ Raj-Gauthier

Mr. Lou Sullivan
Haight Street
an Francisco, CA

January 12, 1990
Dear Lou:

I have the pleasure of presenting you with a plagque commemorating

your many years of dedication and outstanding service to your
fellow F-M TS brothers. ((Soiiy the Hypoon "dedicabans’).

You are the very first person to receive this "Gender Worker
Award", which I will also be presenting to Phoebe Smith, Sister
Mary Elizabeth and (if I can afford it) to Ariadne Kane and JoAnn

Roberts. Your plaque was made possible by the contributions of 5
A e ﬁ Andrew ﬁ (sp?), Jean Van Aarle,
Dan Riley and myself. I originally sent out a letter to 13 F-M

resource people; I didn't include (although perhaps I should have)

non-TS people like Ira Pauly, Leslie Lothstein, Eli Coleman, Walter
Bockting, Roxanne Cherry, Tomye Kelley, Tay Bosley, etc.

I hope you are in good health these days and am glad to know that
you survived the earthquake. I was worried for awhile there. The
reason I don't call is that money is awful tight these days and we
don't have discount phone companies like Sprint, etc. like you do
in the States. I hope you understand.

Have you heard from Johnny Austen (now going by John Armstrong?) of
F2M lately? He hasn't replied to my last two letters and I haven't
received any of his newsletters since Issue #2 which came out last

Spring. What's going on with him anyway? Do you have any idea?

Do you have the correct mailing address for Ira Pauly? My letter
to him was returned, "Unknown". I sent it to University of Nevada,
Marsh Road, Reno, Nevada . I had a good chat with him and
with Eli and Walter at the HBIGDA symposium in Cleveland.

My job is going well and I just got a raise. I work in the Human
Resources department of a very large national company.

and I are taking ballroom lessons starting next week. arrie ife
is great!
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